#th January, 1954,

My dear Tony,

There is a foysl Socisty Dining Club dinner next weak
on Januery l4th following, sa they sometimes do, the Council
meeting of the Royal Statistiosl Society.

It occurred to me that you might be free ta join me
there as my guest. I do not think you have before come with

ms to one of these dinners,

Sinceraly yours,



